
4 Seasons Recreational Club 

Meeting Minutes 11/04/2023 

 

Meeting was called to order by Chuck Youngquist, President.  Jenn Pritchard, Secretary, was absent.  

 

Secretary’s Report was approved as read on a Bill/Betti motion.  

 

Treasurer’s Report was approved as read on a Kirk/Bill motion.  

 

Correspondence – Received a Snow Ops magazine.  

 

Vice President/Equipment Manager – There was discussion about purchasing a new drag for the ATV 

trails before next summer.  Mike S. will be backup equipment manager.  Loren was absent, but is 

investigating possible building addition.  

 

Trail Boss – We need to do a final grading and bushing of the trails. Al reviewed additional signage that 

needs to be done.  Chuck has ordered signs.  The reroute on trail 3 hasn’t started yet.  There will also be 

a small reroute along County Road Y to the St Croix/Gordon Flowage Dam. The tucker needs 

maintenance before winter and we need to purchase a new brush guard for the tucker.  The Ranger 

needs tracks installed.   

 

NW Trails/County Rep – Nothing new to report.  Mike S. has volunteered to be an additional 

representative to NW Trails.   

 

Membership Report – Betti reported that we have 178 Family/Secondary Members and 25 Commercial 

Members.  Welcome new members Brian & Becky White, Matthew & Amanda Halbersma, Richard 

Kildow, Roger & Tammie Peterson, Frank & Cynthia Nash, Greg Sutton.  

 

Event Coordinator – Winter raffle tickets have been distributed and are available for purchase from our 

commercial members.  Anyone interested in helping to sell tickets can contact Maria Schoenborn, or a 

board member. Meat raffles for November are the 4th & 18th.  International Snowmobile Day attendance 

was down slightly due to many other events in the area.  Congratulations to Katie Flemming for winning 

the 1-day snowmobile rental donated by Petit’s Performance.  Thank you to Petit’s for the donation.  

Thank You to Cathie Tidball and Polaris for generously donating the Polaris swag to give away.   Al & 

Marie and Mike & Lynn represented the club at Trunk or Treat at the Jack Link Aquatic & Activity Center 

on Halloween to hand out candy. There was a lot of interest in the safety training course that will be 

held on December 9.   Space in the class is limited.  Anyone interested in participating can sign up at 

gowild.wi.org.  Also, see our Facebook post for more details.  

  

Other New Business – Leah made a motion that the club budget $2,000 annually for helmets for the 

safety training classes.  Doris seconded the motion and it passed unanimously.  We also discussed some 

additional ideas for fund raising for this cause.  There was also discussion about getting more members 

active in the club. 

 



Next meeting is December 2.  

 

Meeting adjourned on a Bill/Leah motion.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Doris Youngquist for Jenn Pritchard, Secretary 

 

 


